
 
 

Newsletter – June 2017 

 

News and Updates 
 
Courts Newly Painted  
Our courts were repainted at the end of May 
and are looking great. We are planning to 
repaint the base lines later in the Autumn to 
ensure the new lines last for another few years. 
 
Court Availability 
Join us on court for Club sessions or coaching. If 
you are not sure of court availability, we 
regularly update the Booking area of the 
website to show when we have coaching, 
matches or tournaments. We do not currently 
offer court booking, but you can see court 
availability. 
 
We have changed the lock combination number 
for the court and clubhouse. All paid-up 
members should have received the new 
combination code. If you have not received the 
code, please contact 
membership@shinfieldtennisclub.co.uk. 
 
Membership Fees 
Majority of people have paid their 2017/18 
membership fees. For those that still need to 
pay, please access the membership section of 
our website or pay directly via our bank:  

Name: Shinfield Tennis Club 
Sort Code 40-38-04 
Account Number 64651650 

Send an email to alanwhite55@hotmail.com to 
confirm payment amount transferred. 
 
Tournaments: We have a regular tournaments 
schedule over the Summer and the Singles 
tournament is now underway. First round needs 
to be played by end June.  Contact Jenny at 
tournaments@shinfieldtennisclub.co.uk to 
provide updates on progress   

Shinfield Logo T-Shirts and Hoodies 
 
You may have seen some of the coaches in 
Shinfield Tennis 
Club logo T-
shirts and 
hoodies.  
 
But they are 
not just for the 
coaches!  
You can have 
them too:  

 T-shirts (choose either Polo shirt or cool): £15 

 Hoodies or zipper (without hood): £25 
 
To order, contact Tony on 
Coaches@shinfieldtennisclub.co.uk 
 

 
What’s Coming up? 
 
Next STC Open Day  22nd July  
Over 50 people joining us at our Open Day on 
Sunday 14th May, enjoying taster coaching and 
cardio sessions in the sunshine. Our next Open 
Day is Saturday 22ndJuly. Please highlight to 
friends and family and invite them to book a 
place via the Website. 
 
We will need helpers on the day: chat to 
potential new members, hit a few balls and make 
them feel welcome. If you can help, please email 
traceyjgale@gmail.com.   
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